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The mission of the Three Village Central School District, in concert with its families and 
community, is to provide an educational environment which will enable each student to 
achieve a high level of academic proficiency and to become a well-rounded individual 
who is an involved, responsible citizen. 

        THREE VILLAGE 
CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Cheryl Pedisich 
Superintendent of Schools 

 
August 17, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
This is a reminder to please complete the Annual Update Application and Reopening Survey, which is available 
in the Infinite Campus Parent Portal. 
 
You may complete the application in the Parent Portal as many times as needed until Friday, August 21.  Any 
change in selection will override your previous selection.  If you wish to change your selection after August 21, 
you may do so up until the first day of school.  However, after August 21, you must contact your children’s school 
to make the change. 
 
It is imperative that all Three Village households complete this application by the end of the day on Friday, 
August 21, 2020, so that we may prepare a schedule for your child(ren). 
 
Our third information forum will take place on Tuesday, August 18 at 6:00 pm. This forum will be a panel 
discussion with members of the School Reopening Task Force. Access to the videoconference may be obtained 
as provided below: 
 

https://www.youtube.com/c/ThreeVillageCentralSchoolDistrict 
 
 
We also encourage you to visit our updated Frequently Asked Questions (FAQ) document. The enhanced and 
expanded FAQ section has been posted to our district website and we will update this document, as new 
information becomes available.    
 
We will continue to keep the school community informed as we work collaboratively to reopen our schools. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Cheryl Pedisich 
 
 
CP/me 

https://www.youtube.com/c/ThreeVillageCentralSchoolDistrict

